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NO MEMBERS OR VISITORS SHALL ENTER OR 
EXIT THE CAMP VIA THE CHRISTMAN ROAD EN-

TRANCE. MEMBERS MUST ENTER AND EXIT 
FROM MT.PLEASANT ROAD. 

 
BUCKEYE WOODWORKERS 

AND WOODTURNERS 
July 11, 2015 

 
    Anyone wishing to submit pictures for the 

newsletter please send them to the editor within 
two days of the meeting 

 
BWWT Monthly Meeting 
July 11, 2015 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Jerry Schaible, Sec 
 
The regular monthly meeting of BWWT was held at 
the Camp Y Noah park pavilion on the west side of 
the camp off of Christman Road.    The following 
items were discussed before the membership: 
 
1.  Pres. Bill Stone thanked all the members for show-
ing up for the yearly auction of BWWT.   He felt that 
everyone would have a good time and go home with 
quality products that they had bid on.   Everyone was 
instructed to get an auction bid number from the 
treasurer, Mark Stransky, to participate in the auction. 
 
2.  Pres. Stone indicated that Darrell Dube is present 
and will be handing out applications for turned items 
that will be entered into the Wooster Art Show in 
Wooster Ohio.   Various categories are available for 
the members turned items to be entered into.   All 
turned items to be entered will need to be turned into 
the BWWT representative at the next meeting on Au-
gust 8, 2015.   Please box you turned items as re-
quested by the Wooster Art Committee before they 
are submitted. 
 
3.  Pres. Stone thanked Ray and Dianne Marr for 

their contribution of food for todays event.   They have 
prepared all the food and all donations for lunch will be 
made to the BWWT treasury. 
 
4.  The August meeting of BWWT will be held at the 
regular meeting location at Kastner Hall.   We will 
have John Lucas, a national wood turner, present his 
turning expertise for all of us to view.  He will be in an 
all day session with us on Sat. and a Hands On ses-
sion for those who have signed up for Sunday.   
Please bring a sack lunch for your convenience, since 
we are a considerable distance from any restaurant in 
the area. 
 
5.  Bob Hasenyager will present a demo on Turning a 
Cryptic Box, later in the fall. 
 
6.  The Paul Bunyan Show will be held at the county 
fairgrounds at Cambridge Ohio on October 2-4.  Mem-
bers of BWWT can have booths that have been re-
served to show their turning abilities and sell their pro-
jects.   We will have club representation at one of the 
booths to show off club activities and several of our 
members will be doing the turning.  There will be no 
fees charged for the tables if you are interested.   
Please see Bill Stone for further details. 
 
7.  Bill Stone mentioned that there is some wood avail-
able in Norton that has been stored for 30 years or 
more.   His acquaintance has both walnut and butter-
nut available.  Please contact Bill if you are interested 
in getting some of this wood for turning. 
 
8.  For todays auction, we have donations provided to 
us from Hartville Hardware, in Hartville Ohio, Doll 
Lumber in Southington, Ohio, and from the Mirka Cor-
poration.   We also have numerous donations of 
equipment, tools, and wood from various members of 
BWWT.   All will be available to be bid on during the 
course of the auction. 
 
9.  Darrell Dube invited all members of BWWT to turn 
a project for submission to the Art Show in Wooster, 
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Ohio.   The show will run from Sept. 10 to Mid Octo-
ber.   He stated that items should be brought to the 
next meeting of BWWT and that they needed a 
tracking number to make sure that all items will be 
returned correctly to the member.   He said that there 
will be prizes for the winners and it is always an ex-
cellent show.  He emphasized that we are the big-
gest draw for the Art Show throughout the whole 
year. 
 
10.  Bob Hasenyager stated that he is attempting to 
help his Mom dispense with some of the family es-
tate in the past several months.   He said that they 
had a 1955 Chevy pickup truck that belonged to his 
father that they are trying to sell.   If you are inter-
ested in purchasing this truck, please contact him or 
Bill Stone for further details. 
 
 
John Lucas August 8, 2015 Cancellation 
 
Unfortunately John Lucas had to cancel his demon-
stration for Aug 8.  We will have our regular half day 
meeting that day starting at 9:00 a.m..  
 
Obviously this also requires cancelling the full day 
session with him on Sunday the 9th.  Those of you 
who signed up and paid your fee for the Sunday ses-
sion, please see Mark Stransky at the Saturday 
meeting and he will reimburse you. 
 
The adjusted program for the regular meeting will be 
a combination of some turning and some Q&A.  The 
first portion of the program will feature George 
Raeder and Hoby Horn discussing turning tech-
niques.  The second portion of the program will con-
sist of a panel of 4 to 5 experienced turners holding a 
Q&A session where members can address questions 
in an open forum to the panel as well as share their 
turning  knowledge and experience with our mem-
bers. 
There will be a lathe and turning stock on hand for 
both sessions so that information can be both ver-
bally shared and visually demonstrated. 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
Regards, 
Benny 
 
 
 

A few pictures from the Auction- 
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 President 
Bill Stone 
330-896-3687 
wilsto@neo.rr.com  

 Vice President 
Richard Rohr 
330-484-2830 
ritchard.rohr@powellind.com 
 

 Secretary 
Gerald Schaible 
330-673-6512 
gschaible001@neo.rr.com 

 Treasurer  
Mark Stransky 
330-688-1690 
mastran@neo.rr.com 

 Librarian  
Dirk Falther 
330-310-4570 
dfalther3@att.net 

 Librarian  
Bob Hasenyager 
330-334-8314 
bobhasenyager@gmail.com 

 Newsletter Editor 
Bob Stone 
330-928-3221 
bstone@neo.rr.com 

 Web Master    
John Adams 
440-838-1122 
jadams@nacs.net 

 Membership Admin. 
Phil Brower  
330-688-7244 
fbtoad@aol.com  

Calendar of Events           
PLEASE NOTE 

   BWWT MEETINGS ARE HELD ON 
THE SECOND SATURDAY OF EACH 

MONTH BEGINNING AT 9:00AM 
 
August 8, 2015….Q&A and Panel Session. 
Discussing and demonstrating turning tech-
niques and an open forum. 
 
 
NO MEMBERS OR VISITORS 
SHALL ENTER OR EXIT THE 
CAMP VIA THE CHRISTMAN 
ROAD ENTRANCE. MEMBERS 
MUST ENTER AND EXIT FROM 
MT.PLEASANT ROAD. 
 
 
 
BWWT Library Online Guide brought to 
you by the BWWT Club Librarians, Dirk 
Falther and Bob Hasenyager.  
The online guide lists the books and videos that 
are available in our club library along with de-
scriptions on the subject matter and other useful 
information. Follow the link below to check it out. 
 

http://uh.cx/us4im 
 
 

BWWT OFFICERS           
FOR 2015 
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